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Potential Annual Sports Day at Millfield School - Parental Transport Survey  
 

Dear Parents and families 

 

We are exploring the exciting opportunity to hold this year's Annual Sports Day at the prestigious 

Millfield School sports facilities on Friday 4th July 2025. This would allow our students to 

experience world-class sporting facilities and create lasting memories. 

 

- Date: Friday 4th July 2025 

- Venue: Millfield School, Street, Somerset BA16 0YD 

- Time: 9:00am - 2:00pm 

- Year Groups: Years 7, 8, 9, and 10 

Transportation Arrangements - Your Feedback Needed 

Unfortunately, our regular bus service providers are unable to assist with transportation to and 

from Millfield School. Before we can confirm this event, we need to assess whether parents are 

able to assist us with the arrangements for transportation.  

 

The proposed arrangements would be: 

- Drop-off: Students to be dropped off directly at Millfield School by 9:00am 

- Collection: Parents to collect their children from Millfield School at 2:00pm 

- Meeting Point: Main Sports Complex Car Park (signs will be posted) 

 

We may be able to organise a limited shuttle-bus service for families who face significant 

transportation challenges, but this would depend on the overall need. 

Viability Survey - Online Response Required 

To help us assess the viability of this event, we request that ALL parents complete our short 

online survey by Monday 2 July. 

 

Please access the survey via this link or QR code: https://forms.gle/f1Vgr4bSmXZrGzrs8   

 

The survey will ask you to confirm: 

- Whether you can arrange transportation to and from Millfield School 

- How your child normally travels to school 

- Any specific transportation challenges you anticipate 

 

Your prompt response is essential to help us determine if this event is feasible. If we receive 

sufficient positive responses, we will proceed with detailed planning and send a comprehensive 

information pack with further details 

https://forms.gle/f1Vgr4bSmXZrGzrs8


Next Steps 

We will communicate our decision regarding Sports Day at Millfield School to all parents as soon 

as possible after the survey deadline.  

 

We believe this would be an exceptional opportunity for our students, but it can only happen 

with your support. If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact Mr 

Waugh at jwaugh@stdunstans.mnsp.org.uk or Miss Pengelly at 

cpengelly@stdunstans.mnsp.org.uk 

 

Thank you for your assistance in helping us evaluate this opportunity. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mr J Waugh and Miss C Pengelly 

Physical Education Department 

St Dunstan’s School, Glastonbury 
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